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March 11, 1960

Mio MAURICE W, NITTLER
3663 South Blarkson St.
Englewood, Colorado.

Dear Sir:

I am happy to confirm your reception report of our
frequency check March 7. We are especially happy to
hear from you in your location since this is the first

report from that far west. We have only one previous

report from west of the Mississippi KHiver and that
was from Iowa, The most of gur reports have been from

Pennsylvania, New York and the lew England states.

If you have any friends in your area who might be
interested in some early morning listening, oub
monthly check is the first Monday of the month eash
month from 12:05 to 12:20 AM CST.

Thank you again for your complete report and the
interest you have shown in our station. Best of
luek to you in the futurs.

Sincerely,

D/ i

U vid L. Butler
uadlo Station WJBM
Jerseyville, Illinois



